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January 6, 2021 

                   Via email 

Dominion Electric Supply Company Inc. 

5053 Lee Highway 

Arlington, VA. 22207 

Attn: Jared Bailey 

Email: jbailey@dominionelectric.com 

 
Subject: Contract No. 21FY17 – Provision of Electrical Parts and Supplies  
 

Dear Mr. Bailey: 

 

On January 31, 2021, the above cited Contract between your firm and Arlington County School 

Board, hereafter referred to as APS, will expire.  

 

In as much as your firm’s performance under the present Contract is satisfactory, attached is 

Amendment No. 4 for a one (1) year renewal of the Contract at existing prices or discounts. The 

renewal shall be effective from February 1, 2021 and shall remain valid through January 31, 2022. 

This Amendment constitutes the fourth of four (4) optional renewals with no renewal options 

remaining. All other terms and conditions shall remain unchanged.  You are requested to provide an 

updated Certificate of Insurance.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kenneth R. Lawson 
 

Kenneth R. Lawson 

Procurement Specialist/Procurement Office 
 

 

Enclosure: 

mailto:jbailey@dominionelectric.com



